
 
October 13, 2022 
 
The Niagara Frontier Lacrosse Officials Association is happy to announce that our new officials' classes will 
begin on 11/7 at 7 PM at BOCES in West Seneca.  Classes will continue on 11/14 and 11/21.  In the past 
seven months, you have submitted an application or have shown interest in officiating boys' lacrosse in the 
2023 season. 
 
We'd ask that you complete the Google Form attached at your earliest convenience.  The information on this 
quick form will assist us on our end with information dissemination.       
 
Please reply to this email, or contact Nick Schmitt at (716) 479-7663 if you have any questions.   
 
NFLOA Candidate Information Form 
 
Respectfully, 
NFLOA Executive Board 
 

mailto:schmitty12@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/rSgL8npRjS3btzJ2A

